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German course for parents and children 2024/25
Kindergardens in Dübendorf  

 
Course locations: 

Kindergärten Nelkenstrasse, Schule Stägenbuck und 

Zwinggarten: 

Kindergarten Nelkenstrasse, Nelkenstrasse 10 

Kindergärten Schule Birchlen, Birchlenstrasse, 

Strehlgasse und Am Stadtrand: 

Kindergarten Birchlenstrasse, Birchlenstr. 48 

Kindergärten Gockhausen, Sonnenberg, Högler, 

Zelgli, Grüzenstrasse und Schule Wil:  

Schulhaus Högler, Wasserfurrenstrasse 7 

 

It is possible, that you and your child will be 

assigned to a course in another school. 

 
Course times: 
Monday afternoon, 13.45 – 15.25 Uhr 

 

Course starts: 
Monday 28 october 2024 

 

Course length:  
In the first year of kindergarten, the course takes 

place every week up until the summer holidays. 

 

Which parents and children need to visit this 

course? 
After the summer holidays, your child’s German 

teacher will test your child’s level in the German 

language. If necessary, she will arrange a meeting 

 

 

 

with you to find out, which children and their 

parents require such a German course. 

The space in our German class is limited to 10-12 

children with their parents. 

 

Who should accompany my child? 
Preferably, the person who is most involved with the 

child’s education. This may be mother or father. 

 

Is it allowed to take younger siblings? 
Yes, you are welcome to take younger siblings. 

 

How would I benefit from this course? 
Your child will learn German together with you. In 

doing so, your child will be more encouraged and 

you will be able to translate the things learned into 

your daily life at home. 

You will get familiar with the school system and our 

teaching methods, so that you can support your 

child the best way possible in following school years. 

You will learn how to prepare your child best for 

school. 

 

How many German lessons would my child 

receive? 
Additional to this German course, your child’s 

German teacher will visit the kindergarten for 

approximately 3 hours per week for German lessons. 

In this time your child receives 2 lessons. 

 

Any more questions? 
After the summer holidays, your child’s German 

teacher will be here for you to answer any possible 

questions. 

For any questions before this date, contact our 

Schulleitung of the Kindergarten of your child or 

contact the Schulverwaltung: 

Hanna Erasmus, Tel. 044 801 69 79  

E-Mail: hanna.erasmus@duebendorf.ch 

 

www.schule-duebendorf.ch/elternabc 
On the website www.schule-

duebendorf.ch/elternabc you can find more helpful 

information about the course. 


